National Capital Chapter Officers' Notes

Thursday, April 20, 2006

At this meeting, the Chapter's website was discussed. We will cross link to a few websites but for further development we'd like anyone with suggestions for pictures or text content for the website to contact Ross Braun (ross.braun@wdc.usda.gov)

We agreed that we will not be taking part in National Capital Science Day in the future as we discovered that in order for our participation in such an event to be successful and worth repeating, we need to involve our members more and it needs to be on a work day. In the future we will likely work with NRCS S&T to co-sponsor special events.

We agreed that we will tailor this year's Norm Berg Award toward those involved in developing cutting edge technology for natural resource management/conservation. If you have recommendations for this award, please contact Melvin Womack (Melvin.Womack@wdc.usda.gov) or Bill Boyer (Bill.Boyer@wdc.usda.gov).